LAKE WYOLA ADVISORY COMMITTEE
-Draft Minutes-

October 3, 2020 at 9:00 AM
Via Zoom

Members Present: April Stein, John Gorey, Catherine Hilton, and Mark Rivers

1. The minutes from the August 15, 2020, meeting were reviewed and approved.
2. Review Draft of the Storm Water Committee proposal letter

The committee reviewed the current draft letter that will be sent to the Select Board

requesting that a town sponsored storm water runoff committee be formed. Edits were
requested so those changes will be made and distributed to the entire committee. The
draft will be discussed at our next meeting which is scheduled for November 21, 2020.

3. E-coli test results
As a result of high August readings at the LWA’s West Beach, the committee unanimously
approved spending up to $500 in the 2021 swimming season for E.coli testing at various
locations around the lake, including at Elliott Park and the dam. In the event that high
readings are obtained at any location, additional water samples will be tested to help
determine the source and spread.

4. Trash at Elliott Park

The committee approved the purchase of a trash barrel with cover, chain, and lock to be
located at Elliott Park. Volunteers will provide trash bags which will be replaced as needed.

The next meeting is scheduled for November 21, 2020

The meeting ended at 9:30



